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Subscription to Michigan Newsletter

The Michigan Newsletter is a quarterly newsletter that helps you stay
connected to the latest news regarding SBA’s small business issues,
articles, business resources, special events, programs and services,
statistics, and much more.

To subscribe to the Michigan Newsletter:

Simply go to  SBA’s Free Newsletter and Publication Subscription
Center at http://web.sba.gov/list/; then scroll down and check the
box entitled “Michigan Newsletter.”

Then enter your name and e-mail address at the bottom of the page
and hit the “Subscribe” button.


